
We would like to acknowledge and thank the long time stewards of this land, the Coast Salish
people whose traditional territory North Vancouver School District resides on. At
Lynnmour/Xá7elcha we are grateful to the Skwxwú7mesh and səlilwətaɬ with whom we share this
beautiful land we live, learn and grow on together.

Bottle Drive Cancelled

Due to the low temperature and possibility of snow, we are cancelling the bottle drive this Saturday,
Feb 25th 12-2pm. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. We ask that you
continue supporting our Gr 7 by using the Return-it Express.
Instruction below.



Student Led Conferences (ACTION ITEM)
We are once again excited to offer an opportunity for STUDENT led conferences, where your child
can lead you through their classroom and show you the great learning they have been doing this
school year. It has been a while since opportunities like this have come up, so we hope that
families can take the time to come and visit us.
The dates available are MARCH 1 (early dismissal) and MARCH 9th (early dismissal). Please note
that teachers will need a few minutes after school to set up their rooms, so conferences won't
begin immediately after school.

Each slot holds 5 separate spots, so there may be up to 5 families in a classroom at any given
time. This is the opportunity for children to share their learning, not for a private conversation with
teachers. Should the times not work for your family, or you'd like to arrange a private conversation
about your child's report card, please connect directly with your child's teacher.

CLICK HERE TO BOOK YOUR CONFERENCE

Windsor Band Performance

Today we had the pleasure of hosting the Windsor Music Program for our first, in person,
performance in over three years. Students from the choir and Jazz band joined us for an hour of
musical fun. The Lynnmour students all enjoyed the music and happily danced from their seats in
the gym!

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/LynnmourXa7elcha@sd44O365.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/


Have you, or are you relocating?

North Vancouver School District is a vibrant and busy place! Because of that, transferring schools
can sometimes be challenging when the neighbourhood school is full. If you have recently moved,
are moving or anticipate that you will be looking to start the 2023-24 school year at a school other
than Lynnmour, please take note of the transfer process on the NVSD Website.

If you have moved, and are hoping to change schools for the next school year, the date to submit a
transfer request that will be counted in our District Organization (virtually guaranteeing placement
in a catchment school) is March 3rd.

Students/families that are not within their catchment areas, will be prioritized but it isn't
guaranteed that there is room at this time.

Please check out the link for more information on transferring schools within NVSD

Important Dates to Note

Monday February 27 - PAC Meeting (Virtual)
Wednesday March 1 - Student Led Conferences (Students dismissed at 1:40pm)
Monday March 6 -Wednesday March 8 - Grade 4s to Cheakamus
Thursday March 9 - Student Led Conferences (Students dismissed at 1:40pm)
Friday March 10- Last day before Spring Break
March 13-24 Spring Break
March 27 - School Re-opens

Free Play afternoon

As a way to practice our social skills, build community and get to know cross grade group friends,
Lynnmour staff designed a free play afternoon full of activities of all kinds. Students could choose
to join in art, construction, creation activities or for those who are more active, outside games!
Students had a blast connecting and building new friendships!

https://www.sd44.ca/Schools/StudentRegistration/Pages/default.aspx#/=
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